Letters from W. Micholitz to Frederik Sander
 

020 Micholitz to Sander




Mosau, 19th July 1886

Dear Mr. Sander,

I have just received your letter of the 15th of this month and I hasten to inform you that I shall be delighted to fulfil your wishes and I shall be overjoyed to go and collect the P. lawr. 

I shall visit Mr. Keidal at the beginning of next week and will try to ascertain all that is necessary about the object in question. 

Yours truly,


W. Micholitz

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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